
My testimony has been submitted, it is not highly specific to the bill but 
more about Good Sams situation.  
 
We do have several employees that are self-isolating and , I think, will 
benefit from the sick time benefits discussed.  Due to restructuring due to 
our emergency move we have one employee who is laid off. 
 
I am also concerned about workers compensation I understand that the 
state reviews these claims.  If one of my workers becomes ill it will be 
difficult to know where they contacted the virus. Although it may be 
likely they contacted it as first responders for the homeless, I am hoping 
the state will use some flexibility and judgement in reviewing these claims . 
Please consider this as additional testimony. 
 
Regarding the Housing bill, it looks very very important and I fully support 
it. 
 
 
--  
Rick DeAngelis  
Executive Director 
Good Samaritan Haven 
 
 


